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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
  
Acclaimed Real Estate Agent Kirsten Jordan Returns to Douglas Elliman 
  
New York, NY (February 18, 2021) – Douglas Elliman, one of the largest independent 
brokerages in the United States, is pleased to announce that top producing New York City 
agent Kirsten Jordan has returned to the firm. With over 13 years of experience in the real 
estate industry, Kirsten is a seasoned professional and avid property investor. Kirsten and her 
team will be working out of the brokerage’s flagship office located at 575 Madison Avenue in 
Manhattan. 
  
“Kirsten is one of the leading agents working in our industry and we are thrilled to have her 
back at Douglas Elliman,” said Howard M. Lorber, Executive Chairman, Douglas Elliman 
Realty, LLC. “Kirsten’s strong client relationships and business and marketing acumen will 
make her a great addition to our firm. We look forward to her continued success utilizing our 
global marketing and sales platforms.” 
  
“I am excited to be returning to Douglas Elliman, the company where I first started my real 
estate career,” said Jordan. “Elliman is a powerhouse firm and with their global network, 
technology, marketing and public relations prowess, I am certain that I will be able to service 
my clients and customers even further.” 
  
Since 2008, Jordan has brokered sales and rentals for Fortune 500 executives, Oscar-winning 
actors and mega-influencers with millions of followers. She has sold out three new 
developments in the city, for a total of $100M in new development sales and was the head of 
sales at the Upper West Side condominium, 175 West 95th Street and at a 14-unit condo, 
Gramercy North. 
 
Jordan’s largest past sale transactions include The Penthouse at 403 Greenwich Street for 
$8.035MM the Penthouse at 174 Duane Street for $10.847MM and the 15th Floor at 812 Fifth 
Avenue for $9.95MM.  
  
“Kirsten has been a force in New York real estate for a long time and we have continued to 
watch and admire her work,” said Steven James, President and CEO, Douglas Elliman New 
York City. “We are thrilled to have Kirsten returning to us here at Elliman and look forward to 
her continued success.” 
  
Prior to real estate, Kirsten was an international sales manager at Design Bank, an Italian art 
licensing portfolio. Kirsten graduated from the University of Wisconsin - Madison with a BA in 



Geography. She currently resides on the Upper West Side with her husband Stefano Farsura 
and three children.  
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About Douglas Elliman Real Estate 
Established in 1911, Douglas Elliman Real Estate is the largest brokerage in the New York 
Metropolitan area and the second largest independent residential real estate brokerage in the 
United States by sales volume. With more than 7,000 agents, the company operates 
approximately 105 offices in New York City, Long Island, The Hamptons, Westchester, 
Connecticut, New Jersey, Florida, California, Colorado, Massachusetts and Texas. Moreover, 
Douglas Elliman has a strategic global alliance with London-based Knight Frank Residential for 
business in the worldwide luxury markets spanning 60 countries and six continents. The 
company also controls a portfolio of real estate services including Douglas Elliman 
Development Marketing, Douglas Elliman Property Management and Douglas Elliman 
Commercial. For more information on Douglas Elliman as well as expert commentary on 
emerging trends in the real estate industry, please visit elliman.com. 
 


